WAMS Newsletter 2023



Club Officers

 President – David "Doc" Moore wams2021@aol.com VP – Steven Phillips aphillipstand@gmail.com
• Treasurer – Bill Eslick
wgeslick@gmail.com
• Secretary – Carole Savage
jwcdsavage2@hughes.net
• AMA Safety Coordinator/Field Director – Bill Bishop dallasfmk@yahoo.com
• Communications Director – Joseph "Saladbar" Salazar capos-vet.0q@icloud.com

Upcoming Events • Date -01-16-23 WAMS Meeting



Message From the Editor, Joseph "Saladbar" Salazar Hi there! We are excited to announce that the WAMS RC Club will hold its 1st monthly meeting of the New Year and Swap Meet and Auction in March!

Our meetings will start on the 3rd Monday of the month at 6:00 pm. We will auction off some of our members' custom-built RC-related inventory and other RC-related items to close the swap meet.

Everyone is welcome to join us – just bring your enthusiasm and your wallet!

We look forward to seeing you there! We hope you are doing well; stay safe and healthy. We look forward to seeing you on the field when the flying season starts this year.



It's a new year for WAMS RC CLUB; let's start by talking about safety and how we can make our club and guest feel safer

FORECAST
NAMS
RC PLANES AND
SCATTERED PARTS

Fellow pilots and club members the annual dues are now due.

The lock on the gate will change on February 1,2023. Dues can be dropped off:

The Rod Shop in Acton,TX 3262 Fall Creek Hwy, Granbury, Texas 76049 Next door to Dominos Pizza

or

Mailed to David Moore at 4108 Newport Bay, Granbury, Texas 76049

or

S

Mailed to Bill Eslick at 5306 Glide Slope Ct., Granbury, Texas 76049

WAMS Swap Meet 03-17 and 18 Aucton at the Acton Middle School

Next Meeting date:

Day 02/20/23 @6:00pm

Location: El Chico 1151 Hwy 377 Unit 110 Granbury, TX 76048 Tel:817-573-8833

Hi everyone! I hope you are all doing well and are ready for an exciting new year. This upcoming meeting on Monday, January 16th, at El Chico restaurant is essential. We have a lot to cover for the new year, such as finalizing the swap meet workforce, setting a date for the next combat event, and scheduling spring field maintenance and flying activities.

I'm looking forward to seeing you all there. Let's make this year a great one! Hi everyone! It is great to see you all taking an active role in the club's annual swap meet/auction. This is such an important event for our club as

it is our primary fundraiser. We must do all we can to ensure its success, and that means having as many volunteers as possible. I understand that if the swap meet doesn't raise enough money, the club will have to increase the membership dues substantially.

I'm pleased that the club experienced so much growth and accomplished so much work last year. It looks like there is still a lot of work to do to have a place to fly and be proud of, such as getting the cover in place this spring.

I'm also happy to hear that club dues were due on January 1, 2023, and that 16 members have already paid their dues. The club meeting will be a great time to pay and be current. The gate code will be changed on February 1, 2023, and given to current members on club dues and AMA.

I'm sure there are other topics of discussion that need to be addressed as well. Please don't hesitate to present them to the members so that we can all work together to make this event a success. Thank you all for your hard work and dedication, it is greatly appreciated.

WAMS Swap Meet 03-17 and 18 Aucton at the Acton Middle School

Next Meeting date:

Day 02/20/23 @6:00pm

Location: El Chico 1151 Hwy 377 Unit 110 Granbury TX 76048 Tel: 817-573-8833

http://www.wamsrc.club

This is our new website; I have created it in hopes of giving our club more attention and access to everyone interested in the hobby of everything remote control. As a new member of the club and owning the title of Communication Director, I invested my own money and have committed my skills as webmaster, the website hosting is paid for a whole year if the club wants to continue with this website and me as the webmaster and if the club has the funds and everyone feels it is a good thing that I will accept the reimbursement if not no harm or foul after one-year website will be closed and we can move on to bigger plans or if someone else can do a better job or has a cheaper solution I'm all ears

Map to restaurant, Club Meeting in Granbury, TX.

